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Leader's Report - September 201 O 

Welcome to my September report to Council. As we enter the 
most difficult and testing times for public finances for many 
decades, getting the Council's budget right for the next few 
years is absolutely critical. In this report you will find details of 
the biggest budget engagement and consultation exercise 
ever conducted by the Council to help identify the priorities for 
the city. 

I have also included information on the Papal State Visit and 
brief details on the preferred candidate for the Chief Executive 
position following the retiral of Tom Aitchison later in the year. 
You will also find information on a range of successes and 
awards over the last month. 

I hope that you find this report interesting. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have suggestions or comments 
that you feel could improve how the Council operates, or if 
you wish to offer a view on any matter. 

Councillor Jenny Dawe 
Leader - City of Edinburgh Council 
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